SECTOR COMMANDER
U.S. COAST GUARD
SECTOR DELAWARE BAY
1 WASHINGTON AVE.
PHILADELPHIA, PA 19147
TEL: (215) 271-4800

FAX: (215) 271-4833

MARINE SAFETY INFORMATION BULLETIN

[MSIB # 44-14]

November 21, 2014

END OF 2013-2014 HURRICANE SEASON

The Captain of the Port (COTP) Sector Delaware Bay is notifying mariners that hurricane season 2013-14 will officially conclude on November 30th, 2014. Please be aware that although Hurricane season has ended, there is a possibly for nor'easters, late season storms, and other heavy weather, such as the recent storm in Buffalo, NY. Be on the watch for these storms and be prepared to take action in the event these types of storms reach the area. All vessels, facilities, and marinas are asked to take adequate precautions and review their individual Heavy Weather Plans. For more information log onto the USCG's Homeport website at: http://homeport.uscg.mil to view Heavy Weather Marine Safety Information Bulletins (MSIB), regarding storms possibly impacting the port.

I would like to thank all of our port partners who contributed to making the port safer throughout this year's Hurricane Season. I look forward to continued success preparing for and addressing the next season of 2014 and 2015.

If you have any questions regarding the contents of this bulletin, please contact the Waterways Management staff at (215) 271-4814 or the Situation Unit Controller at (215) 271-4807.

K. MOORE

Captain, U.S. Coast Guard

Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay